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JANUARY 2008
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Buon Anno,

May 2008 bring peace, love and good health to you and your family.
It is now time to see how long we can keep the New Year’s resolutions we made.  A good one would be to support your lodge by attending the general membership meetings.

Those who were unable to make the Christmas party missed an evening of enjoyment.  We had several new families with us who were visitors whom we hope will become members.  A special THANK YOU goes out to La Befana and Santa for taking time from their busy schedules to pay us a visit and to “elf” Gene La Colla for assisting Santa with the gifts.  The children donated two large bags of toys that were delivered to the Hospital for Sick Children, and as always, the staff was most appreciative.

“Elfettes” Carol La Colla and Dolores Marcinkowski assisted me in doing the shopping for our “adopted” family.  We were able to purchase all the gifts that were on their “wish list” and then some.  When I made the delivery, I encountered one overwhelmed mother who was most gracious for our help.  Even though there was a language barrier – my main concern was with the beautiful 13 year old daughter – she could say the right words to convey her appreciation.  The gifts worth $230.00 and food certificates of $200.00 all came from money donated by you.  THANK YOU for being so generous and for enabling this family of 6 to have a Merry Christmas.

Our next general membership meeting is Jan. 12.  Start the New Year off right by coming to hear from our own members about growing up in Italy.  At the last few meetings, we have run out of food.  This is not good for an Italian gathering!  Please remember to bring enough food for your family and then some extra for our guests.  You might even bring an extra side dish or salad.  See you there.
Mark your calendars now for the joint installation brunch on March 2.  The time and place will be announced later.

Fraternally,
Dot
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Visit our lodge website at WWW.ITALIANHERITAGELODGE.ORG (upper case added for emphasis – not required on the address line).  Check the website for breaking news between newsletter editions.
FUTURE LODGE EVENTS
January 12

Lodge Meeting

7:00PM
At KofC
January Council Meeting – Time and place to be announced

February 9

Lodge Meeting

7:00PM
At KofC

February Council Meeting – Time and Place to be announced

March 2

Installation of Officers Brunch
Time and Place TBD

LODGE MEETING ON JANUARY 12

Our January meeting will be held on the 12th. The program for the evening is “Italy’s Regional Differences.”  Be there as lodge members Betsy and Carlo Mignani, Ivana and Joe Ganci, Giulio Porta and Omero Sabatini discuss what it was like to live in Italy’s various regions.  The fare is pot luck with beverages supplied by the lodge.  The social begins at 7:00PM and dinner is at 7:30.  Hope to see you.
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LODGE ANNOUNCEMENTS
The lunch bunch will meet Friday, January 25, at the Old Country Buffet at noon.
The Sons of Italy Foundation 2008 National Leadership Grant Competition applications are available.  These 10 to 13 merit-based scholarships range from $5,000 to $25,000.  All Applicants must be in a matriculated program of study either on the undergraduate or graduate level.  Contact Dot or Jo Nunnenkamp for more info.  The deadline is Feb. 28, 2008.

The Italian Cultural Society of Washington holds its social meetings at 3PM on Sundays at the Friendship Heights Village Center, 4433 South Park Ave., Chevy Chase, Md.   You can call the Society for further details at 301 656 2797.
Check the website, italianheritagelodge.org.  It now has pictures and is updated frequently.
JANUARY BIRTHDAYS
Susan Agosta

Jan. 3


Laura Strong

Jan. 7
Camille Malm


Jan. 3


Frances Mazarella
Jan. 14
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Marge Finocchiaro

Jan. 4


Fred Michaelangelo
Jan. 22
Art Moscatello

Jan. 4


Nicole Agosta
Jan. 31
Tom Davis


Jan. 5



DECEMBER ANNIVERSARIES
Phil & Winnie Traina

Jan. 29
CONCERNS AND PRAYERS
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ITALIAN LANGUAGE LEARNING GROUP
The group will meet January 19 at 6:00 at the La Marca’s in Burke.  All are welcome regardless of Italian language proficiency.  If you plan to attend, please obtain directions and indicate which food item you plan to bring for the meal by contacting Betsy Mignani at Mignani@cox.net or by phone at 703 830 7699.
LODGE ELECTIONS
Below, in the right hand column, and announced at the December meeting is the slate of lodge officers for 2008/2009 put together by the lodge’s nominating committee.  Last year’s officers are listed in the left hand column.  The next step in the electoral process allows for nominations from the floor at the January 12 general membership meeting.  Elections will occur in February.
2007/2008







2008/2009
President: Dot Saia
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Jerry DiCerbo

      Philip Traina





Dolores Marcinkowski


      Joe Ganci






Frank Marcinkowski, Sr.

 
      Bob Maida





Paul Alligood


      Janine Andriole





Alvira Caruso

Master of Ceremonies: John Doval



Bob Maida

Mistress of Ceremonies: Ivanna Ganci



Yolanda Pelosi

Guard:  Victor Haburchak





Jake Cunningham

Arbitration Commissioners: Paul Agosta



Paul Agosta





 David Asiello


David Asiello





 Jerry DiCerbo


Joe Saia





 Art Moscatello


Art Moscatello





 Fred Michaelangelo


Omero Sabatini
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GMU MEN’S BASKETBALL GAME
Saturday, Feb. 16, 2008 at 6 or 8 PM (Check Newsletter or Web Site for exact time) 
Location: Patriot Center, 4400 University Drive, Fairfax, Va.

Join your fellow lodge members and guests at this important game between George Mason University and the University of North Carolina at Wilmington.  The teams are very well-matched so the game should be exciting.  As of Dec. 23, the Patriots have won 8 games and lost 3, and UNC-W has won 8 and lost 4.  The price will depend on how many lodge members and guests order tickets.  The price for less than 20 attendees will be $14 per ticket, but for 20 or more, the price will only be $6 so invite the family and friends.  Contact Joe La Marca at 703 455 0376, jlamarca@erols.com, by Jan 16, 2008 to order your tickets.

Order Sons of Italy in America

Frances Cabrini Lodge 2723
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Presents It’s First

Carnevale Celebration 

Dinner Dance

Friday, February 1, 2008

7:00 PM to Midnight

Greenwood Fire Hall

809 Greenwood Rd 

Winchester, VA 22602

Price is $30/person or $55/Couple

Includes Dinner, Dancing, Beer, Wine, Soda, and Carnevale Masks
Catering by Italian Heritage by Castiglia 

[image: image7.wmf]Music by That Oldies Place 

For tickets and Information 

Call Tony Rulli 540-869-0813
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In Italy, Carnevale which means “to put away the meat” is the last celebration before lent begins on Ash Wednesday. Lent has historically been the time before Easter when many Catholics deprive themselves of something they enjoy. The thought is to party until you drop and spend the period of Lent recovering.  As time passed, carnivals in Italy became quite famous; and in fact the practice spread to France, Spain, Portugal, and all the Catholic countries in Europe. Then as the French, Spanish, and Portuguese began to take control of the Americas and other parts of the world, they brought with them their tradition of celebrating carnivals. The celebration of Carnevale is the Italian version of Mardi Gras now celebrated in New Orleans and other cities in the Americas.
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